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"The Manufacturing USA initiative seeks to reinforce U.S.-based
advanced manufacturing through partnerships among industry,
academia, and government. Started in 2012 and established with
bipartisan support by the Revitalize American Manufacturing and
Innovation Act of 2014, the initiative envisages a nationwide network of
research centers for manufacturing innovation. Some 14 manufacturing
innovation institutes have been established to facilitate the movement
of early-stage research into proven capabilities ready for adoption by
U.S. manufacturers.  To better understand the role and experiences of
the Manufacturing USA institutes, a committee of the National
Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine convened a
workshop on May 23, 2017 drawing together institute directors and
manufacturing policy experts along with leaders from industry,
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academia, and government. Given the continued prominence of
enhancing domestic manufacturing and international competitiveness
in public policy discussions, the National Academies convened a second
workshop on November 14, 2018, to monitor the progress of the
Manufacturing USA institutes. This publication summarizes the
presentations and discussions from this second workshop"--Publisher's
description


